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(You may have to copy the link)

 

Roofworks 

We have been informed by NCC that 
we will be having some solar panels 
installed on the roof next Monday 

and Tuesday (9th & 10th December). 
This means that we will need to have 

some scaffolding errected again 
around the school on Friday 6th 

December.  

We will therefore be admitting all 
children through the main door on 

Monday 9th and Tuesday 10th 
December. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/suzanne-osborne-1732628463035


 

 

Christmas Cafe 

As you all know, I am currently also 

supporting Whitley chapel and I just 

wanted to let you know that I will be 

continuing to do this until the end of the 

Summer Term.  

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL IS FRIDAY 20th 

December and we will be finishing at 

1.30pm. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone!  😊 

 

Christmas 

Christmas Performances  

Wednesday 11th December – 9.20am 

Thursday 12th December 1.30pm 

Wreath Making  

Wednesday 4th December 7pm onwards 

Christmas Cake Decorating 

Wednesday 1tth December – 9.20am 

Thursday 12th December – 1.30pm 

Christmas Lunch and Jumper Day 

Thursday 17th December  

Whole school trip to Queen’s Hall to see Jack and the Beanstalk 

Wednesday 18th December 

 

 

 

 

Friday 6th December 2024 

8.50am-10am 

 

Come along and enjoy a 
cuppa and a mince pie with 

the children! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Please bear this in mind when 

you are Christmas Shopping! 

  Christmas Cupcakes 
If you would like to purchase any 
cupcakes, please could you complete 
and return the form sent home by 
Thursday 5th December. (A copy was 
also sent electronically today). 

The cupcakes are £5 for a box of six 
and will be available for collection on 
the afternoon of Thursday 12th 
December. 

 


